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SBIF Director

Somercor 504, Inc

601 S LaSalle St, Ste 510
Chicago, IL 60605

Dear Jake:

Thank you, Joe and Silvia for the thoughtful holiday card and Metropolis gift card. | appreciate it and
truly enjoy working with all three of you.

Unfortunately, the City’s ethics rules prevent me from accepting gift cards, so | am returning that to you.
It is enclosed.

Again, thank you so much for the lovely thought. | look forward to continuing our work together in 2015.

Sincerely,

Nora L. Curry

cc: Steve Berlin, Board of Ethics
Amy Henry, DPD




